From: ]

To: —
Subject: LoC Fw: Letter of Comment NG
Date: June 9, 2017 12:25:46 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:24 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Diane Walker

-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I see this increase in a very negative light. It is a tax on rural living.

Surely if there is enough money to build a light rail from Toronto to Windsor, there is enough money to
keep our Hydro rates reasonable. This will negate any savings that Wynne's proposed rate decreases
allows, and these were slim at best. | am repulsed at how little help goes to rural living.

Please help us receive the Hydro relidf we were promised instead of passing it from one hand to
another...Rural Ontario deserves more

Diane Walker

-- Attachment --
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